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voters expect ALL of Measure E to be implemented as intended.
1 message

Patti McCabe <pmccabe@stanford.edu> Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 8:00 AM
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Veerkamp

<bosthree@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Novasel <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Ranalli <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Clerk of the
Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

We are tired of the way you are managing our county. voters expect ALL of Measure E to be
implemented as intended.

Patti and Tom McCabe
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mchaiss@gmail.com <mchaiss@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 12:00 PM
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us"
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>,
"edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Supervisors,

Please do not mess with Measure E, it needs to be implemented in its entirety. We the people passed this measure,
now it's your responsibility to make sure it gets implemented.

Sincerely,

Marc Chaisson
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Measure E Implementation, File #14-1054, Agenda Item #32

1 message

Rusty Everett <rusty@speckproducts.com> Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 12:36 PM
To: "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us”
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosone@edcgov.us” <bosone@edcgov.us>

Cc: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Hello again.

Twice in one week | am compelled to write letters about developer backed issues. | see that once again our
friends in the development community and chamber of commerce have formed a new entity to try and hide
behind and confuse the public. EDCARP/ Debbie Manning/Chamber Commerce/Developers (since we all
know the same faces are behind all these phony companies) is suing the county because they don't like that
the voters went to the polls and voted against them profiting on our increasingly bad traffic.

The citizens took them and their deep pockets on and beat them in the face of a massively deceptive
campaign but hey what's new in EDC??

| and the residents who voted for Measure E want to make sure the county implements it exactly as prescribed
by law. It's clear to those of us involved the county has a funny way of calculating traffic that is outside of the
normally accepted traffic engineering. This very issue is one of the issues the county is currently facing on the
TGP/ZOU lawsuit and there is clear evidence of using misleading traffic data. Who in the world thinks you can
take 4 westbound lanes that are busy during a commute to work and 4 east bound lanes that are virtually
empty average them together and claim that's LOS? Well apparently the county’s new friendly traffic study
does. Clearly that's not how traffic works and we expect the county to follow established policies in studying
traffic. That includes surface streets, interchanges and known developments that are already approved and in
process of being built out.

Clearly the residents voted its been recorded and confirmed and we expect you to do your job and follow their
will.

Stop the obvious catering to developers over the public who entrusted you to do your job.
Regards

Rusty Everett

President
PreserveEDH.org
El dorado County Resident for 13 years.
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Measure E - Item # 14-1054 on August 30 agenda

1 message

The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us> Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 1:33 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Kathy Witherow

Assistant to Supervisor Brian K. Veerkamp
District Three - ElI Dorado County
530.621.5652

—-——— Forwarded message
From: Debbie Manning <debbie@eldoradohillschamber.org>

Date: Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 12:21 PM

Subject: Measure E - Item # 14-1054 on August 30 agenda

To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "The BOSTHREE
(bosthree@edcgov.us)" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us"
<bosfive@edcgov.us>

Cc: "Barri, Kevin" <Kevin.J.Barri@wellsfargo.com>, "Cort, Cathey" <ccort@adsuptoday.com>, "Hodges, William"
<William.hodges@dignityhealth.org>, "Maestas, Dave" <david@westcoastevent.com>, "McKenzie, Gregg"
<G1MZ@pge.com>, "Peters, Michael" <MichaelPe@wasteconnections.com>, "Routon, Anissa"
<Anissa.Routon@dignityhealth.org>, "Saitman, Janet" <Janet@janetsaitman.com>, "Sharp, Charles"
<csharp13@gmail.com>, "Sharp, Charles" <Charles.Sharp@blueshieldca.com>, Ted Addison
<taddison55@comcast.net>, "Wetsel, Cecil" <cecil@cj-ventures.com>, "Williamson, Dave" <dave@frifs.com>

Good afternoon Honorable Supervisors,

Before the June Primary this year, we were one of many local organizations who expressed concern that Measure E, as
written, would adversely impact a whole range of important projects and uses — farmers and ranch marketing activities,
parks and services, moderate income housing, small businesses and job creation. Collectively, we said that Measure E
violated a whole range of laws, was inconsistent with the General Plan and would lead the County into costly litigation.

Measure E proponents dismissed these concemns and painted all opposition as developers or developer “shills”.

County staff has reviewed Measure E in a Staff Report which was presented to you (The Board of Supervisors) on your
August 9, 2016 meeting. The report suggests Measure E cannot be implemented, as written, because provisions are
“potentially unconstitutional” or inconsistent with the General Plan. Measure E creates requirements that cannot be met.

Staff reports the county has a duty to revise the language of Measure E, so that it is implemented, not as written, but to
avoid the dire consequences we and others warned of in the beginning.

If Measure E can be implemented as written and approved by voters, then do so. However, if Measure E cannot be
implemented as written and approved by voters, then let the courts decide.

Respectfully,

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=inbox&th=156c88e957caacef&siml=156c88e957caacef 12
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Debbie

Debbie Manning

President & CEO

El Dorado Hills Chamber of Commerce
Califomnia Welcome Center

2085 Vine Street, Suite 105

El Dorado Hills, CA 95762
916-933-1335 EXT 1#

FAX 916-933-5908

www.eldoradohillschamber.org

VALUE

without

INVOLVEMENT

This communication, together with any attachments hereto or links contained herein, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
information that is confidential or legally protected. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure, copying,
dissemination, distribution or use of this communication is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately by return e-mail message and delete the original and all copies of the communication, along with any attachments hereto or links
herein, from your system.
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